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29th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

YEAR 4 PRODUCTION – TUISHI PAMOJA 

 

 

The Year 4 Spring Term production of ‘Tuishi Pamoja’ will take place on Wednesday 20th March at 

2.00pm. The performance should last approximately one hour.  The children will also be performing 

two dress rehearsals for the rest of the school to see. The children will be required to bring in a 

costume on Friday 16th March, ready for the week ahead.  

 

Regarding costumes, please could your child dress in a costume appropriate for their animal 

character (if your child is a narrator, they may choose any Africana animal to dress as), however, 

there is no expectation to purchase any new costume, clothing in an appropriate colour is fine.  

 

Due to lack of space we regret that seating will be limited to two seats per family overall. Siblings 

who attend the school will have the opportunity to see the performance during school time. Younger 

siblings/babies will be permitted to come to the performance, if they can be seated quietly on their 

parents laps and taken out if they cannot remain quiet. 

 

Should parents wish to, there will be an opportunity to make a charitable donation at the end of the 

performance. Charity to be advised. 

 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you.  Should you have any queries please 

do not hesitate to contact the school office and your child/ren’s class teachers. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Graham and Miss Griffin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


